Turnover of Common Area

Dear <Board of Directors>:

Congratulations! The common areas in filings 3 and 4 at <Community> are now under the control and care of the <Community> Home Owners Association. 

The list we created in our tour of the common areas on <date> is now complete. Maintenance of these areas and all amenities they contain is now the responsibility of the Association. 

In addition, as you requested, [Builder] purchased and installed two trees in the entry island and added more ground lighting for the entry signs. The results are beautiful, especially at night. We are pleased to present these items to the Association as a gift. 

All information, warranties, instruction manuals, supplier and trade names, addresses, and phone numbers have previously been turned over to the Association. < Pool contractor> will be in touch with you to finalize the pool maintenance agreement. We have been satisfied with their service, and I think the Board has made a wise choice to retain them. 

If other questions regarding the care or operation of any mechanical features arise in the future, please contact me. 

Sincerely,

CEO or President 

[Building Company]











































